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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Trigg Minerals Limited (ASX: TMG) ("Trigg" or "Company") released an announcement titled 

"ADDITIONAL PRIORITY TARGETS IDENTIFIED - ACHILLES SB PROJECT", dated 4 November 2024, which 

stated the following: 

"Trigg is actively pursuing funding opportunities with various domestic and international government 

bodies and end users and has received several unsolicited approaches regarding potential M&A and 

off-take opportunities." 

Following discussion with ASX, Trigg wishes to clarify that the above statement and notes these 

discussions are preliminary, and no formal agreements have been finalised. There is no certainty that 

these discussions will result in binding agreements. Trigg remain committed to keeping the market 

informed of any material developments in accordance with ASX Listing Rules. 

 

Announcement authorised for release by the Board of Trigg Minerals Limited.   
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